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Risk Factor Analysis for the Recurrence of Chronic Subdural  
Hematoma: A Review of 368 Consecutive Surgical Cases

We appreciate the publication of our paper, “Risk Factor Analysis for the Recurrence of Chronic Subdural Hematoma: A Re-
view of 368 Consecutive Surgical Cases” (Korean J Neurotrauma 2015;11(2):63-69). Unfortunately, an error occurred during 
production of our paper, and we didn’t catch it while reviewing the page proofs. 

This study was supported by a grant of Seoul National University Bundang Hospital. However, we have written that “This 
study was supported by a grant of the Korea Healthcare Technology R&D Project, Ministry of Health & Welfare, Republic of 
Korea”.

Accordingly, we hope to add the revised sentence about grant as “Acknowledgements”.

We are pleased to have the opportunity to rectify this error. The corrected sentence is shown on this page as “Acknowledge-
ments”. It is posted online as of April 2017, and also appears in the printed version of the paper in this issue.
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